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_____________________

Tracy Hatch 
Suite 700

Senior Attorney
101 N. Monroe Street

Law and Government Affairs
Tallahassee, FL  32301

Southern Region
850-425-6360


fillin "Type Phone Number"

October 12, 2004

BY ELECTRONIC FILING

Ms. Blanca Bayó, Director

The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services

Room 110, Easley Building

Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 

Re:  Cancellation of Certificate of ACC National Long Distance Corp. (d/b/a ACC Long Distance) to Resell Interexchange Services (Certificate No. 4007)

Docket No. 041092

Dear Ms. Bayó:


The purpose of this letter is to respond to a facsimile received from Ms. Paula Isler, Commission Staff, regarding ACC National Long Distance Corp.’s (d/b/a ACC Long Distance) plans for filing of its final regulatory assessment fee payment.  Pursuant to my conversation with Ms. Isler, AT&T intends to file ACC’s final regulatory assessment fee payment at the end of the year, concurrent with filing the TCG and AT&T regulatory assessment fees.  Ms. Isler indicated that this arrangement is acceptable.    


If you have questions, please let me know.  Thank you.

Sincerely yours,







s/ Tracy W. Hatch

Tracy W. Hatch

TWH/las

Enclosure

cc:
Paula Isler
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